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Dear Congregation: 

As we try to find our way in the “new normal” of Covid-19, the members of your session need your input in 

several areas of our church life.  To avoid putting you on the spot, we wanted to provide you the list of questions 

we have so you have a chance to think about what you would like to say.  The questions are as follows: 

1. Have you continued to attend church either online or in person during the pandemic?   

2. If yes, what have you appreciated about worship and/or what has been frustrating? 

3. If no-why not?  Have you started attending church elsewhere? Do you plan on attending church at all? Is 

there anything that has prevented you from being able to attend church services?   

4. What are your suggestions for making this better or easier for you?   

 

5. How do you think the pastor sharing agreement is going?   

6. How do you feel this agreement has impacted you? 

7. Do you have any ideas or suggestions to improve the agreement?     

 

8. If you have children, will they be attending Sunday School or youth group when it begins again?   

9. Do you have any ideas or suggestions for our Sunday School or youth programming? 

10. Would you be interested in Adult Education programming such as bible studies or discussion groups?  

Do you have any ideas or suggestions in this area? 

 

11. Have you continued giving financially to the church during Covid-19?  Why or why not? 

12. Has your desire to give financially to the church changed?  If so, in what way and why? 

13. Would you like to continue to be considered an active member of our church?   

14. If so, can we rely on your continued financial support of the church as we move forward?   

15. In what ways would you be willing to contribute your time and/or skills to the church? 

 

16. Do you have any suggestions for church outings, gatherings, or community involvement?   

 

17. Is there anything else you would like us to know, any concerns you may have, or any other suggestions 

you have for making our church stronger moving forward?   

We appreciate your time and consideration in answering these questions for us.  Your input is essential as we 

plan for our future.  In order for us to plan, we would like your responses by October 3.  You can either write out 

your responses and get them into the office, submit an online form by going to our church website and clicking 

on the “BACK TO CHURCH SURVEY” link, (password is “FALL2021”) or you can call one of the elders. If we don’t 

hear from you, one of the elders will be reaching out to talk with you. 

Sincerely, 

Your Session  

http://www.fpcoconto.org/

